
Language Arts:  

“Spring is here.  Spring is 
here.  Goodbye, snow.  

Flowers grow.  Birds and 
bees, leaves on trees.  

Hello, Spring.  Hello, 

Spring.” 

The children are excited to 

be welcoming in our new 
season Spring!  For the next 

two weeks, we will be 

reviewing our stories, and 

introducing story number 

7.  The children have been 
enjoying learning their 

new stories.  We have been 

practicing building a 
sentence together.  Our 

theme will be reinforced 
with some Spring and 

Easter finger plays and 

stories. 

Motor:   

Easter Bunny__ is 

hopping by, Easter 
Bunny__ is hopping 

by, Easter Bunny__ is 

hopping by.  Oh, do 
you have an egg for 

me?  The student’s will 
enjoy being the Easter 

Bunny and delivering 

eggs on our path!  We 

hope to get out on the 

play ground and enjoy 
the new Spring 

weather! 

Concept  

Thank you to everyone 

who crafted a 
container for our egg 

drop.  It turned out so 

 Don’t forget to 

register for 

summer camp 

and 2018-2019 

school year.  

The summer 

activity fee is 

$30.00 and the 

fall 

registration 

fee is $85.00 

single child/ 

$130.00 for a 

family. If you 

wish to attend 

please return 

the paper work 

and fees to the 

office. 

 

 

 

 

 Spring Color Week 

Monday 3/19 

Please wear Red 

Tuesday 3/20 

Please wear Yellow 

Wednesday 3/21 

Please wear Green 

Thursday 3/22 

Please wear Blue 

Friday 3/23 

Please wear Purple 
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 Introductions:  

 Shape: Hexagon 

 Review: 

 Counting by 2’s & 5’s 

 Bits of intelligence: 
Musical Instruments 

 Story number 7: Look 
Mother and Father 

 Star students: Hailey, 
Robert and Sebastian 

 

 

 

 

eggscellent it will be 

featured eggtra especially 

at art fair!   Check out our 
mammal chart on our 

science board.  The students 
will enjoy finding our Easter 

egg matches in our sensory 

bin. 

Craft and Writing: 

The next two weeks we will 
be busy bunnies getting 

ready for our Easter parties 

and working on fun crafts to 

go with our Spring theme, as 

well as scissor practice.  I’m 
really proud of all of the 

children, they have been 

doing such a great job with 
printing their names!  Art 

fair projects are coming 
along and the children are 

still working so hard! 

Have a Great Week! 
Ms. Ashley 
Ms. Natalie 
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